From: kees van den aarssen _
Sent: 16 December 2018 21:54

To: Planning Policy

Subject: West Byfleet building project

I have been a resident of West Byfleet for over 20 years and | would like to express my
concerns about the proposal of building in the Green Belt.

| think the infra structure is currently working at full capacity and can simply not deal with
the much more traffic. Other services such as medical/dental (health centre etc) and
schools will struggle to cope with the increased numbers.

| am also worried about the air pollution, especially as we are so close to roads (M25, A3
etc) and in between major airports (Heathrow, Gatwick).

| really do hope you will take my points into consideration and scrap the plans of building
so many houses in an already very busy part of Surrey.

Kind regards,

Kees van den Aarssen





